
 

 

 

 

3 October 2016 

 

Company Announcement Office 

Australian Securities Exchange Limited 

 

Delay in lodgement of Full Year Accounts with audit report 
 

GoConnect Ltd ("GCN") would like to inform that lodgement of Full Year Accounts together 

with audit report for year ended 30 June 2016 will be delayed by about two weeks based on 

latest advice received from the auditors.   

  

The audit of GCN's financial accounts is in progress. However, GCN's auditors have informed 

that they have not yet completed the audit. The delay is due to issues including directors' 

revaluation of asset yet to be resolved with the auditors. GCN considers that, despite the delay, 

resolution of such issues with the auditors is important. A satisfactory resolution will lead to 

material improvement to the Statement of Financial Position of the company 
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